
SUSIE'S SCOOP
VOLUME 1   •   NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2020

SUSIE'S ACADEMY OF DANCE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

It wasn't too long ago we were meeting in the park to celebrate
the obstacles we overcame during our season last year. We
shared our screens with one another thru virtual dancing and

instruction and managed to prevail thru it all. We are so incredibly
thankful and blessed this season to be able to share our love for
dance in person and cannot wait to share what we've overcome

thru our Virtual Holiday Show.

2020 AT A
GLANCE!

Virtua
l

Showcase
Filming for the Holiday Show will begin the

week of December 14th. Please send your

child to class in their costume apparel OR

send it with them. Cost for costuming was

emailed to each student. Our finished

product will be sent to you all the week of

Christmas.



Tuition and Payments
Please be sure to send payment for Showcase costuming as

well as current and/or past due tuition. As a reminder, tuition is
due the 1st of the month. We are preparing to close out our
books for tax time at the end of the year. Please assist us in

making all outstanding balances current.
You can pay for these outstanding balances thru Paypal, thru
your bank billpay, by phone or by sending a check/cash with

your student.
Our Paypal address is below:

PayPal.Me/susiesacademyofdance
Please include your student's name on Paypal notes as well as

other forms of payment.

Competition CornerBe on the lookout for extra
practice info in preparation of

our upcoming competitions for
the new year. We will besending out informationregarding those upcomingcomps soon!
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Where are my 

shoes??

If new dance shoes were

ordered, they were sent

home in your student's dance

bag. Please remember to

contact the studio for

payment.


